
 

 

 
19-21 Broad Street | St Helier 
Jersey | JE2 3RR 
 
 
Deputy Catherine Curtis 
Chair, Children, Education and Home Affairs Scrutiny Panel 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
10 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Chair, 
 
Scrutiny Review – proposed Government Plan 2024 - 2027 
 
Thank you for your letter of 10th October advising of the launch of the review and its terms of 
reference. 
 
I look forward to assisting with the review, providing evidence as requested and attending any 
hearings as required. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact my Private Secretary with any requests for data / information and 
to arrange any hearings. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Deputy Inna Gardiner 
Minister for Children and Education 
D +44 (0)1534 440152 
E I.Gardiner@gov.je 
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